Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
NEGROS ISLAND REGION

UL 23 205

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 74 s. 2025

POSTPONEMENT OF ARAL PROGRAM ORIENTATION AND WORKSHOP
ON “DRIVING LITERACY IMPROVEMENT IN DIVISIONS THROUGH
COMMUNITY AND DATA-DRIVEN APPROACHES”

To: OIC-Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents
Regional Functional Division Chiefs
All Others Concerned

1 Relative to Regional Memorandum No. 170, s. 2025 titled ARAL PROGRAM
ORIENTATION AND WORKSHOP FOR SCHOOLS DIVISIONS SUPERINTENDENTS
(SDSs) AND ASSISTANT SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS (ASDSs), this
Office announces that this activity is indefinitely postponed until further notice. The
final schedule shall be released in a separate Memorandum

2 All other provisions stipulated in the said Memorandum remain in effect.
3. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are
desired.

2 . UYTICO EdD, CESO III

Regional Director

Encl: As stated

Reference: DM-OULS-2025-003 and Advisory
To be indicated in the Perpetual Index

under the following subjects:

PERFORMANCE PROGRAMS ORIENTATION

JMCD/HRDD-RM- ARAL PROGRAM ORIENTATION AND WORKSHOP FOR SDS AND ASDS
037 /July 23, 2025

P o Address: Batinguel, Dumaguete City, 6200

!;_*“5"" ¢“\h‘$§ Telephone Nos:
D a ED o ﬁ ’"-f Email Address: nir@deped.gov.ph
QT‘ QS Website: depednir.net

BACONC PILIPINAS




Republic of ffje Philippines
Bepartment of Education

OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY FOR LEARNING SYSTEMS

ADVISORY
July 22, 2025

In reference to DepEd Memorandum DM-OULS-2025-003 dated July 22, 2025, all
Regional Offices are advised that the Orientation and Workshop for all Schools
Division Superintendents and Assistant Superintendents titled: “Driving Literacy
Improvement in Divisions Through Community and Data-Driven Approaches,”
initially scheduled for July 24-27, will be rescheduled due to inclement weather
and in consideration of the safety of all participants. A separate issuance will be
released to communicate further updates on the revised schedule.

All other details in the said Memorandum remain unchanged.

For your information and guidance.

CARMELA C. ORACION .
Assistant Secretary
Officer-in-Charge
Undersecretary for Learning Systems
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